
Thank you for joining us today! 
 
Office Staff is available in the Church Office on 
Monday and Tuesday from 8 am to 1 pm and 
Wednesday and Friday from 9 am to 4 pm.  Fr. 
Foster is in the Office from 9 am to 4 pm Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday.  We recommend that 
individuals please call before stopping in during the 
week.  

Please mark your calendars and plan to join us on 
Sunday, January 23rd for our Annual Meeting following 
the 10 am service.  Those unable to attend in-person 
can attend via Zoom.  Printed copies of the Annual 
Report are available on the hall and narthex tables.  
Digital copies are available via email.   
 

-See back for Zoom meeting info. for the meeting- 

Compline Service is resuming with David Braun 
leading, each Wednesday at 6 pm.  Note the new 
Zoom link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2548658763  
(Meeting ID: 254 865 8763) 
 

 

 January 17 Barb Malkoski 
   T.J. Fontana 
 

 January 18 John McBride 
 

 January 21 Cindy Tuttle 
   George Estes 
 

 January 22 Barb Bailey 

JANUARY 16, 2022 

Jan. 30: Off the Beaten Path: Past, Present and Future 
 
Did you know that the idea of Off the Beaten Path 
began as an outgrowth of Common 
Grounds?  Parishioner Steve Wipfli tells the story of St. 
Michael's successful events series.  Hear how it grew 
into a popular offering of important 
performances and experiences, 
shifted focus during the pandemic 
and now looks forward to a revival 
in 2022. Details of the exciting new 
Off the Beaten Path season will be 
revealed! 

Join us for our Dinner and Book Club 
on Monday, January 17th at 6 pm. This 
month we are reading The Elegance of 
the Hedgehog by Muriel Barbery. Scott 
Lundgren is hosting our group in 
January, so please let him know if you 
plan to attend: slundgren20@aol.com  

 
 

 

If you requested pledge envelopes for 2022, they are 
available on the table by the St. Clare garden.  If you 
would like envelopes & don’t see a set with your 
name, please write your name on the sheet provided 
and we will get envelopes for you.   Thank you! 

PLEDGE ENVELOPES 

 

The flowers on the altar are given  

to the Glory of God in loving memory of 

Joyce and Hardy Ensing 

by Gretchen Rohm. 

BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 

ANNUAL MEETING 

BOOK + DINNER CLUB 

WEDNESDAY COMPLINE 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F2548658763&data=04%7C01%7C%7C9c2a334fffe8444856b208d9d76f6fb8%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637777695886410975%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
mailto:slundgren20@aol.com


ANNUAL MEETING: ZOOM INFORMATION 

We will offer the Annual Meeting via Zoom web conferencing, in addition to meeting in-person. 
To access the meeting via Zoom, visit: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2548658763   

The first time you use this, you will need to download 
a software program, but it is very fast. 

When prompted, click “Join Audio Conference by Computer.”  

If you’d like to join by phone, dial +1 (312) 626-6799, 
and when prompted enter the Meeting ID: 254 865 8763. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2548658763

